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FORMAL CASE NO. 1130, IN THE MATTER OF THE INVESTIGATION INTO 
MODERNIZING THE ENERGY DELIVERY SYSTEM FOR INCREASED 
SUSTAINABILITY 

The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (Commission) is pleased to announce 
that on Thursday, June 13, 2019, a Town Hall will be held to allow for public comment on the 
recommendations contained in the final MEDSIS Working Group Report, which will be filed with 
the Commission by May 31, 2019. 

The Town Hall will be held on Thursday, June 13, 2019, starting at 6 p.m. in the Commission’s 
Hearing Room, located at 1325 G Street N.W., Suite 800 Washington, D.C. 20005. 

Last year the Commission formed six (6) working groups in the MEDSIS Initiative which include: 
Pilot Projects, Non-Wire Alternatives, Data and Information Access and Alignment, Microgrids, 
Future Rate Design, and Customer Impact.  These working groups have formulated various 
recommendations to move grid modernization forward in the District and will submit their final 
report to the Commission by May 31, 2019.  The Commission expects to issue an Order on the 
MEDSIS Working Group Report by the end of July.  To better inform our decision-making we 
believe that it is important that all interested persons have an opportunity to provide input.  

The Commission will allot five (5) minutes to representatives from Community Organizations to 
give oral comments and two (2) minutes for individual District ratepayers to provide oral 
comments.  In order to ensure that the Town Hall proceeds in an orderly and productive manner, 
those wishing to provide oral comments should submit their name and corresponding organization, 
if applicable, via email with “MEDSIS – June 13th Town Hall” in the subject line, to the Office of 
the Commission Secretary (psc-commissionsecretary@dc.gov) by 12 noon Wednesday, 
June 5, 2019.  While walk-ins are welcome, priority to present oral comments will be given to 
those who have signed-up with the Commission Secretary’s Office ahead of time. 
 
The MEDSIS Town Hall will be streamed live on the Commission’s website, www.dcpsc.org, and 
video archived at www.dcpsc.org/medsis. 
 
For MEDSIS updates, visit dcpsc.org/MEDSIS. 
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